SAS

SAS welcomes the Danish State’s
announcement to acquire a controlling
stake in Copenhagen Airport

The Danish State’s decision to acquire a controlling stake in Copenhagen Airport is a significant
and forward-looking move that will strengthen Denmark's infrastructure and connectivity. It also
ensures alignment of strategic interests in the development of a world-class hub in the years to
come, says SAS.

As SAS continues to expand its operations from Copenhagen, positioning the airport as a premier global
gateway to and from Scandinavia and Northern Europe, substantial investments from both SAS and
Copenhagen Airport are essential. This expansion requires a significant multi-billion kroner investment
and will enhance Denmark’s connectivity, driving economic growth and creating new jobs.

Commenting on the decision, SAS President & CEO Anko van der Werff says:

“This is a crucial step for Danish and Scandinavian connectivity. Strengthening Copenhagen Airport as a
global hub requires close collaboration between all stakeholders, and we warmly welcome the Danish
State’s decision as it will facilitate the necessary alignment for stronger Scandinavian connectivity.”

For more information, please contact:
SAS Press Office, phn +46 8 797 2944

SAS, Scandinavia's leading airline since 1946, operates from its principal hub at Copenhagen Airport
(CPH), complemented by hubs in Oslo (OSL) and Stockholm (ARN).

Our mission is to connect Scandinavia with the world and the world with Scandinavia. Each year, SAS
serves more than 25 million passengers and transports 60 000 tons of cargo to 135 destinations across
Europe, the USA, and Asia. With a passionate workforce of over 10,000 colleagues, we collaborate with
partners and customers to drive transformative changes in aviation. We are committed to achieving net-
zero emissions by 2050, embodying the visionary spirit of our founders: “To move from the old to what is
about to come, is the only tradition worth keeping”. Innovation and societal progress are at the heart of
everything we do. SAS joined SkyTeam in September 2024 and together with our partner airlines we
offer a wide network worldwide.

For more information, visit our website at www.flysas.com or follow us on social media for the latest
updates and promotions.
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